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1. In the month of February, we had 3572 views of the website which is less than the

5348 views in January. The highest number of views in the last 30 days were:

● Our Meeting

● Script and Slides

● The SMR Service Schedule

● Home Page

● Contact List

2. A new page was created to house information about WSO and the Annual Business

Conference (ABC) and upcoming ballot proposals. Also posted are the results of how

group members have voted to have their voices be carried to the ABC as part of the

group.

Service>World Service>2022 Ballot Proposals and the Annual Business Conference

https://www.acamorning.org/ballot-proposals-and-the-annual-business-conference/

3. There is current conversation about streamlining some of the site structure, menu

items and navigation to be clearer with less pages.
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